
Ms. Nazma Akter 
Executive Director 
Awad Foundation 
5/F (3rd Floor), Rasulbagh 
Mohakhali, Dhaka


30.05.2022


Letter of Intent for the project of addressing women rights and reducing gender based violence towards 
women in the context of climate change effect funded by O.D.E.R.S.O. GmbH from Fynn Kliemann


Dear Ms Akter,


I am writing to you to inform that it has been agreed to provide Awaj Foundation an amount of Euro 
71.000,00 for the project mentioned above for the duration of 1 August 2022 until 31 July 2023.


It provides grants to women-led, community-based organizations that are addressing gender-based violence 
and women rights in the context of global value chains.


Please note that disbursement of the funds will depend on your obtaining the necessary approvals on the 
project proposal, the contract between O.D.E.R.S.O. Gmbh and AWAJ Foundation, and the fund release 
orders from Bangladesh’s NGO Affairs Bureau.


O.D.E.R.S.O. Gmbh move forward to working with Awaj foundation on this project based on mutual trust
and a shared commitment.

Thanks and Regards 

…………………….…….…….…….
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